
Chess – The Clever Sport 
 

The ACT Junior Chess League 
 presents the  

 
2015 ACT Junior Autumn Allegro 

 
This event is suitable for all eligible players who can confidently move the chess pieces around the board.  
Chess Clocks will be used. Participants in the event will range from potential grandmasters to (almost) 
complete novices.  All players compete for all rounds (unless byes occur).  Nobody is “eliminated” during the 
day.   
 
A minimum of seven rounds will be played with each player having 15 minutes to complete their moves 
(maximum game time 30 minutes).  Players can expect to be playing against others of a similar level from 
the third or fourth round onwards.  With trophies for the top players, and other prizes this will be a fun day.  
All children will receive a participation ribbon.   
 
 

When: Sunday, 29 March 2015, 10am until 3pm (registration from 9.45am) 
 

Where: ACT Junior Chess Centre, Campbell High School, Treloar Crescent.   
We recommend players dress warmly. 

     
 Who:  Open to all boys and girls born on or after 1 January 1995. 
 

Cost: $15-00 per child ($20-00 if not a current ACTJCL member). Third and 
subsequent children from one family are free. Payment will be taken on the day, but 

please bring the correct amount.  This way we can be more certain about starting on time. 

 

Entries: Email to Emma Guo  emma.guo@actjcl.org.au  or text/phone 0423 284 501 (a/h) as 

soon as possible but by Friday 27th March, including child’s name, date of 

birth, school attended, current school year and a telephone number where a 
parent can be contacted on the day.  

 
  Please help us to run the best event possible by entering in 

advance.  Late entries will be accepted on the day if space 
permits. 

 
Lunch: Pizza and a drink is available for $7 per child and a limited range of snack 

foods & soft drinks will be available for purchase on the day. 
 

Notes: Parents, please provide details to the organiser of any medical or custodial issues for your child. This 

should include any known allergies, chronic medical conditions and behavioural issues that may have an 
impact on your child's participation in, and enjoyment of our activities.  Please make us aware of any 
medication that your child carries – we will require them to self-administer any medication. Children are 
expected to behave as they would at school. Please note children are not supervised when playing 
outside the hall at Campbell High. If in doubt please stay and enjoy the day with your child. 

 

You’ll never, never know if you don’t have a go! 
Further information about junior chess in the ACT is at our website:  

www.actjcl.org.au/actjcl/ or http://groups.google.com/group/ACT-JCL  
To join our ACTJCL Googlegroups mailing list – please send your details by email to 

emma.guo@actjcl.org.au  
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